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June 2023 

DEAR PANEL MEMBERS, 

Office Holidays/Court Closures 

The Court of Appeal and ADI’s office will be closed on Monday, June 19th, 
in honor of Juneteenth. 

Claims Matters 

We have updated the Statewide Compensation Claims Manual to include 
information on: 

• Printing a digital record (p. 27) 
• Scanning a paper record (p. 32) 

A link to the manual is also available on the homepage of our website 
(www.adi-sandiego.com). 

ADI Website Re-Design 

ADI is in the process of re-designing the website. Our goal is to deliver the 
best user experience for you. We want to learn: 

• What materials/pages do you find useful on our website? 
• How easy is it to access the information you need on our site? 
• What do you like about our current website? 
• What would you like to change on our current website? 
• How can we improve our website? 

We welcome all of your feedback. Please share it with our co-chair of the ADI website, Anna Jauregui-Law at 
amj@adi-sandiego.com by the end of June. 

As always, please reach out to me if you have any questions, concerns, or suggestions.  

~ Lynelle 
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